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SANCTUARY CITY BAN PASSED IN TEXAS 

AUSTIN, TX – Today, Senator Charles Perry (R-Lubbock) the author of Senate 
Bill 4, which bans sanctuary cities in Texas, concurred with the House changes 
to the bill. Senate Bill 4 now heads to Governor Abbott's desk. 

"Banning sanctuary cities is about stopping officials who have sworn to enforce 
the law from helping people who commit terrible crimes evade immigration 
detainers. Senate Bill 4 protects all Texans though uniform application of the law 
without prejudice," said Sen. Perry. 

Sen. Perry continued, "I want to thank my colleagues in the Senate and House, 
especially Representative Geren for carrying the bill in the House. I also want to 
thank Governor Greg Abbott, Lt. Governor Dan Patrick, Attorney General Ken 
Paxton, and Speaker Straus for their commitment to banning sanctuary cities in 
Texas."  
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